
SCOTT Annette

From: Jim Powell <jhp@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 1:25 PM
To: SCOTT Annette
Cc: YAMADA Stephanie; HELLEBUYCK Bruce; CONWAY Bryan; Dr. & Mrs. William Burton;

kwiilisconsulting@outlook.com; office@roatswater.com; Pat McCabe (WRHA Board); jim
pease; russrich@hotmail.com; MOSER Sommer

Subject: Re: Docket Number UW 166-Notice of Fiiing-Oregon PUC

Intervenor Response:

I agree in principal to the staffs proposal to settle the CIAC issue for this rate case and for future water utility
rate cases and applying that decision to the rates proposed by Roats Water Company in their last data sheet -

with the proviso that I may comment as an intervenor on the final water rate base, base rate and commodity rate
figures that the PUC staff computes. I note that the discussion about CIAC did not include this portion of 00-
804 - provisions that seem to explain some of the issues (specifically how much over what period) leading to

the CIAC litigation:

Staff and the Company agree that the Company should be allowed to implement a rate
23 base kaputation treatment regarding the amortization of Accumulated CIAC. This treatment
24 provides that $356,398 of Accumulated CIAC will be amortized over 68 years at a rate of $5,236
25 per year. The effect of the amortization will be the gradual reduction ofCIAC, with a
26 corresponding increase to rate base.
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I have one additional request for this case - that Roats Water be required to notify its customers of applications

for rate changes by including such notice in their billing statements; it may be satisfied by a printed notification
on the statement face below the read - use data rather than a separate flyer. A Public Notice in the paper
certainly meets your "legal notice" requirements, but review of previous proceeding indicate few or usually no

customers participated. I have been a customer since 1976; and I have no recollection of ever receiving a notice

of a rate change application from the company, including the current docket.

If you require something else for a response, please let me know

Thank you for your consideration.

On Oct 17, 2016, at 10:37 AM, SCOTT Annette <aimette.scott(%state.or.us> wrote:

Description: AU Patrick Power issues Ruling; DISPOSITION; TIME FOR REPLIES SHORTENED. Copies
served e!ectronica!!y and via U.S. Mail to those without email addresses 10/17/16.
Docket Name: ROATS WATER SYSTEM REQUEST FORA GENERAL RATE REVISION
Utility Company: ROATS WATER SYSTEM INC - WTR / RR

Type of Activity: LAWJUDGE RULING/MEMORANDA/filed on 10/17/2016.
To view this document, please click on the below link:



http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HDA/uwl66hdal03732.pdf

You are receiving this email notice as part of the Commission's electronic filing (eFiiing) project. A!l
parties on the Commission's service Hst will receive email notices of all documents fiied in this

docket. The Commission will also provide electronic service of ali related rulings, notices/ and orders via

email. If you are unable to view documents electronically and therefore need to receive hard copies,

please send a statement of need to:

Public Utility Commission
Administrative Hearings Division
PO Box 1088
Saiem, OR 97308-1088

For more information about eFiling/ piease visit the eFiling page on the eDockets website at

http;//www.puc.state,pr,us.


